
 

DATE:  Wednesday, 19th August, 2020. 

 

To,  

Parents of students in Year 11 who are awaiting Pearson Edexcel Results 
 

Dear Parents and our dear students, 

Greetings from St. Mary’s. We understand that the eve of Results Day is always fraught with 

stress and nervousness! We wish you all our very best!  

GCSE / IGCSE Edexcel results will be able to be accessed by each candidate via the Results Plus 

Account that you have already received! Results will be accessible at approximately 12:00 noon 

on 20th August 2020. Please expect a huge surge of traffic on the site and so we urge you to 

kindly be patient. You might not get immediate access due to this surge of traffic and we ask that 

you not panic but try a little later.  

The school has not yet received the hard copies of printed results and we will inform you via the 

school website of procedures for collection once we have received these! Please note that owing 

to the pandemic situation, we will hand over results only to a parent. An authorized adult over 

the age of 25 with a letter of authority from parents that includes the adult’s full name and 

Emirates ID number may also collect the same. Please ensure that the person you are authorizing 

has their Emirates ID for verification. Results will not be given to students.  Students who are 

continuing their A-Level Programme at St. Mary’s will be given the hard copies of provisional 

results later.  

For  any  results  related  queries  kindly  email  our  Pearson Edexdel  Examinations  Officer -  

Ms. Vichitra Gabriella. For university related queries kindly email our Head of Student Support 

Services- Ms. Amy Kuriyan. Please note that no phone calls or Whatsapp messages will be 

resounded to for the above mentioned queries.  

The A- Level Interviews will be conducted virtually on Friday, 21st August from 7:00 am 

onwards according to a merit based list. Links will be sent to your student email ! Please be on 

time for your slot as the availability of choices becomes restricted as we move down the list.  

Once again we wish you the very best for Results Day and for your education journey onward 

from St. Mary’s.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph 

( Principal) 

   


